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Paris – 28 March 2011 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

European Production Gradually Returning to Normal 

 

 
 
 
 
After the disruptions last week in some of its production in Europe, caused by difficulties in deliveries of 

electronic components from Japan, the Group expects to see a gradual return to normal conditions, 

beginning Thursday, 31 March.  

 

The Works Councils of the plants concerned will meet Tuesday. 

 

In addition, PSA Peugeot Citroën is carefully tracking the evolving situation for the supply of certain 

parts sourced from Japan. 

 

 
 
 


